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Statement of  Presiding Officer  

Regarding January 25, 1995 Meeting of the 

Assassination Records Review Board 

 

Pursuant to 5 U.S.C. § 552b(f)(1), as chair of the Assassination 

Records Review Board, I hereby state that I was presiding officer at a closed 

meeting of the Assassination Records Review Board was held on January 

25, 1995.   The meeting was held in Conference Room 409 at the 

National Archives and Records Administration building located at 7th 

Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, NW, Washington, D.C. 

 

Present at the meeting were the following persons: 

 

Assassination Records Review Board members: John R. Tunheim, Esq. 

Dr. Henry F. Graff 

Dr. Kermit L. Hall 

Dr. William L. Joyce 

Dr. Anna Kasten Nelson 

 

 

Assassination Records Review Board staff:  David Marwell, Executive 

Director 

Sheryl Walter, General Counsel 

Jeremy Gunn, Chief, Analysis 

 and Review 

Thomas Samoluk, Public Affairs 



 and Press Officer 

  

Tracy Shycoff, Administrator 

Philip Golrick, Analyst 

 

National Archives and Records  

Administration staff:    Steven Tilley 

 

 

Signed: 

 

 

                               

                                           

       

John R. Tunheim, Chair 

Assassination Records Review Board  

                                       

 

 


